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Important Notice on Discontinuation of Certified Mail for DPR Licensees 

Beginning February 12, 2018, the Division of Professional Regulation (DPR) will 
discontinue using certified/registered mail for notices sent to licensees (pursuant to Public 
Act 100-0262).   

Notices to be discontinued include, but are not limited to the following:  

 Pleadings (complaint, notices of intent to deny, notice of intent to refuse to renew, 
rule to show cause, etc.) 

 Orders (Consent & Director’s)  
 DOR, ISAC, Child Support, and PERC notices & orders 
 20 Day Notices 
 Notices of Preliminary Hearings 
 Discovery  
 Motions  

DPR will notify licensees by either email or regular mail if the Department does not have 
an email address on record for the licensee.  
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